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Spring Spirit Week
Monday 18th Pajama Day

Wake up into spring in your favorite pajamas

Tuesday 19th Positive Messages
Wear a shirt sharing a positive message to bring good vibes into spring

Wednesday 20th March Madness
Wear a college shirt OR any sports team shirt

Thursday 21st Country vs. Country Club Day
Show off your favorite western or best dressed outfit

Friday 22nd ZB Spirit Day
Wear all of your Zion-Benton gear



TODAY, Tuesday, March 19th during 2nd/3rd,
Senior Contract Assembly in the PAC.

Senior Dates
Wednesday, April 3rd - Deadline for Graduation Contract
Tuesday, April 9th - Cap & Gown Distribution during lunches
Thursday, April 25th - Senior Honors Awards Ceremony (Invite only - 6:30 PM)
Monday, May 6th - Community Scholarship Program (Invite only - 6:30 PM)
Saturday, May 11th - Prom (Gurnee Holiday Inn - 6:00 PM)
Wednesday, May 15th - Senior Last Full Academic Day (Grades due)
Thursday, May 16th - Senior Last Day Celebration (8:00 AM South Commons)
Friday, May 17th - MANDATORY Graduation Practice (1:00 PM meet in PAC)
Sunday, May 19th - Graduation (Students report at 1:00 PM in the Field House)

Every March, the National Association of Councils on Developmental Disabilities (NACDD) and its partners collaborate to lead

Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month (DDAM). The annual campaign highlights how people with and without disabilities

come together to form strong communities. DDAM raises awareness of the inclusion and contributions of people with

developmental disabilities (DD) in all aspects of community life and serves as a time to explore the work still needed to remove

barriers.

NACDD's 2024 theme, A World of Opportunities, focuses on people working together to remove obstacles to building

communities where everyone can do well and succeed. This year's DDAM poster features artwork by Lee Waters.

https://www.nacdd.org/ddam1/
https://nacdd.org/ddam1/
https://www.leewaters.org/


German Club - Decorate the Easter tree in room 101!!
Thursday, March 21, 7:20-7:45am.

CAP & GOWN DELIVERY DATE IS
TUESDAY, APRIL 9th

DURING LUNCH PERIODS IN
BOOKSTORE ALLEY

They will also be selling cap & gowns.
CASH ONLY!

ATTENTION SENIORS WHO NEED TO ORDER CAP & GOWNS
You can still order!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!



Would you like to be a teacher? The staff members at ZBTHS and ZBE would like
to help you! Senior students are invited to fill out this application for a
scholarship from the Zion-Benton Federation of Teachers, which includes

teachers and all support staff at our two campuses. Please apply by March 22
nd

.

If you have questions, please see Ms. Will in the IMC

https://bit.ly/ZBFTScholar


$$$ ALL FEES MUST BE PAID $$$
TO PURCHASE TICKET






